Are you a paid up member?

Of the 120 households in Britannia Square, Albany Terrace and Stephenson Terrace, 49 are
current paid up members.

Life membership is £30 per household and annual membership is £5 per household. Payment of

membership automatically includes your household as a member of our Neighbourhood Watch
Scheme, which may enable you to claim a discount on your household insurance.

To join the Association please contact the Treasurer and Membership Secretary, lan Terry, 14
Albany Terrace or join at our Diamond Jubilee Party on Sunday 3" June.

Jane Bayliss
Clive Collings
David Greenhill
Rob Holdsworth
Anna Hooper
Nicky Neville-Lee
lan Terry

Darren Cheese
John Ball

BSRA Committee currently in post

jbayliss903@btinternet.com

vivid.archs@gmail.com

rob.holdsworth@dsl.pipex.com 44 Britannia Square

hooper.anna@btopenworld.com 33 Britannia Square

nnevillelee@hotmail.com
iannterry@aol.com
darrencheese@btinternet.com

johnball1@btinternet.com

1 Stephenson Terrace
52 Britannia Square

22 Britannia Square

30 Albany Terrace
14 Albany Terrace
43 Britannia Square

50 Britannia Square (Jubilee Coordinator)
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Christmas Carols

Canalside Architectural Tour
Diamond Jubilee Party
Wine Club Summer Party
Architectural Tour of Brit Square Sun 14 Oct 2012

Forthcoming Events...

2.15pm 13 May 12
Sun 3 June 2012
Sat 18 August 2012

Fri 9 Nov 2012
Sun 16 Dec 2012

Exact details are still to be confirmed and reminders will be issued nearer the event.

Civic Society, Cornmarket, Old St. Martins
Springfield Garden

John & Liz Prosser’s Garden

meet 2.15pm South Side of Britannia Sq
at The United Reformed Church

RGS Springfield.
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BRITANNIA SQUARE
RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER - SUMMER 2012

I We are holding a Party
{0 A= for
Zi z The Queen's
Diamond Jubilee

on Sunday 3 June from 12 noon until 6 pm
The garden at Springfield (entrance north gate)

Some of the Great Jubilee Events Planned

Come in your brightest Red, White and Blue for an afternoon of fun for all ages. Children can
arrive on bicycles, decorated Diamond Jubilee style, if the ground is dry.

The Great Britannia Bake Off

We need cooks large and small to join in our baking competition to make plenty of goodies for
us all to eat. Entries will be in two classes, Adults and Children, and will be judged on taste and
decoration with extra marks for originality, enthusiasm and daring.

Make one big cake, 6 fairy cakes, 6 biscuits or 6 brownies, all to a Diamond Jubilee theme.
Please bring your entries to the school hall on the day between 10 and 11 am. Judging will
involve some audience participation and will be at 12.30.

Tree Planting

A beautiful cherry plum tree has been donated to commemorate the day and will be marked by
an engraved plaque. The planting of the tree will be accompanied by a musical arrangement of
God Save the Queen sung by everyone.

Lunch

We will have a bring and share lunch set out under three large gazebos. Please bring enough
food and drink for you and your guests plus a bit extra. Bring along rugs and deck chairs.
Plastic and paper cups only. No glasses please.
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Suppmt and friendship
for families

Why not come along it’s Free Fun!

The party is free and everyone in Britannia Square, Albany Terrace and Stephenson Terrace is
welcome. We intend to have a Tombola and a Raffle running throughout the day to raise funds
for Home-Start Worcester and Wychavon. This branch of a national charity provides support
and friendship for local families with young children and is based in Sansome Walk.

The commiittee is so grateful to you for all that you are doing to get the party started but
we still need some more things and some more expertise.

We urgently need a photographer. This is a great opportunity for someone who might be
thinking about professional assignments. The party will be a colourful event in a stunning
venue with follow up in the local press and at our AGM. Contact Anna Hooper at
hooper.anna@btopenworld.com and 33 Britannia Square.

Nicky Neville-Lee is coordinating the decorations. If you would like to make some bunting,
contact Nicky on nnevillelee@hotmail.com and 30 Albany Terrace.

We need more singers and musicians. If you could join us for a run through on the Saturday,
contact Anna as above.

More Fun, More Great Events!

Races and Games

Start practising now for the Sack Race, the Egg and Spoon Race, the Three-Legged Race and
the Slow Race for the decorated bicycles. The races are mainly for children but there will be
some races for the adults too. There will be lovely prizes and rosettes for the champions.
Races start at 2 pm and prize giving will be at 4 pm. If it's wet, there will be indoor games.
There will also be rounders and tennis. So bring your racquets. Boules and Crocket are also on
offer.

Treasure Hunt

Follow the rhyming clues round the enormous garden at Springfield to find the treasure.
Treasure hunters can work alone or together and there will be a lucky dip prize for everyone
who works out the clues. The treasure hunt will be all day, so you can take your time.

ugmuuwMuumuuumgmwuwmuui,

-'L

\l\ l

l \'1 \l‘\l \ V74 l

VIA

1;1

I

V) vl
1]

T Luuuu

!':l

BRITANNIA SQUARE RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Donations Welcomed

Please give generously to the Tombola. The biggest gifts can be raffled. Take whatever you
can as soon as you can to David Greenhill at 22 Britannia Square and leave it in the porch with
a note of your name so we can thank you. We also need some cooking-related prizes (adults
and children) for the Great Britannia Bake Off.

Please take small cracker prizes to Liz Prosser at 32 Albany Terrace and leave them in the
porch with your name. These will go in a bran tub for the treasure hunt and race prizes. If you
can spare some time beforehand to help wrap the presents, contact Liz on 01905 20387.

John Ball at johnball1@btinternet.com and 50 Britannia Square is masterminding the gazebos
and trestle tables (kindly lent by the United Reformed Church). If you are able to help with
setting up on the Saturday morning and taking down on the Bank Holiday Monday, please
contact John.

The party will still be going ahead even if the weather isn’t at its best, in which case we will make
alternative arrangements in the RGS Springfield Assembly Hall - but fingers crossed!

RN

Help Needed

If you are able to help on the day itself (stewarding races, arranging the cakes, manning the
Tombola and Raffle), Anna would love to hear from you.

ATV will be available in the school hall to watch the events going on in London.

No dogs except guide dogs.

Plastic and paper cups only. No glasses please.

Children must be supervised and everyone participates in activities at their own risk.
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